Brian Stanley

From: Jeff Berghorn

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 9:13 AM
To: Brian Stanley

Subject: FW: [External]:Re: Verdad Reentry

From: Don Sack <dscow2010@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 8:46 AM

To: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@VerdadResources.com>
Subject: [External]:Re: Verdad Reentry

to jeff it?ok if old pipe lines are there need remoe if any old on fifty planed to wheat need to be address

From: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@VerdadResources.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 3:12 PM

To: dscow2010@hotmail.com <dscow2010@hotmail.com>
Subject: Verdad Reentry

Hey Don,

The state makes us get a written approval from you to do a reentry on your property for the old wells. If you wouldn’t
mind please reply so that | can show the state that we have talked about working on the old Vertical well on your
property in 34 IN65W.

Thanks,

Jeff Berghorn

Verdad Resources

1125 17t Street, Suite 550
Denver, Colorado 80202
Office: 720-845-6912

Cell: 303-453-9285



